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Editor’s Note:

Hello members of Life Reset, for the
month of May, we ended off the
year with our annual awards
banquet titled, “The Voice for the
Unvoiced.” Thank you to everyone
who worked hard in the
development of this gala and
congratulations to the volunteers
on the recieving end of these
awards. I hope in the next year of
Life Reset, we will continue to grow
this community and work hard to
help make a difference.

Gala Recap, Special Recognitions, and Announcements for the future

In this newsletter you will find:



G A L A  R E C A P

 Life Reset Foundation Award 1.
 Heal the Bay Certificate of Completion2.
 Korean American Youth Performing Artists3.
 Los Amigos de los Rios4.
 Korean War Memorial Park Committee 5.
 Politician Recognitions (continued in next page)6.
 Presidential Volunteer Award7.
Good Steward Scholarship Award8.
 Young & Dino Essay Scholarship Award 9.
 Outstanding Leader Scholarship Award10.

Certificates, Scholarships, &
Awards

Our annual banquet started off with the opening
from our hosts, Thomas Lee and Deisha Son. Two
members then led us to the National Anthem, (E.J.
and Ryan Kim on the right) followed by the activity
overview from Noah Johnson and Ian Noe. 
We then proceeded with our certificates and awards
rewarded to our hardworking members. 

Aiden B. Kim, Jesslyn Chang, Ted Kesoglou, Rohee
Kim, and Ethan Lee then played the second musical
piece of the day: “When the Saints Go Marching In.”
This was followed by Politician Recognitions where
members were awarded for their service from
politicians. Next, Sojeong Park, Yejin Yun, and Jaydee
Moon played “You Raise Me Up“ before Dr. Dino and
Dr. Hwang gave the Presidential Volunteer Award. 

The last awards of the day were the Scholarship
Awards received to special members. Finally, Jacob
Jung and our director Hannah Cho then played the
closing song, “Amazing Grace.” After we closed, we
shared lunch together and finalized our successful
year.

“ T H E  V O I C E  F O R  T H E  U N V O I C E D ”

5/18 Annual Banquet



G A L A  R E C A P  &  A N N O U N C E M E N T S

On September 1st, we will have
our first event of our 2024-2025
year with a membership drive.

C O N G R A T S  O N  A
G R E A T  Y E A R

 Rosilicie Ochoa Bough (23rd
Senate District)

1.

 Curt Hagman (San Bernardino
County 4th District Supervisor)

2.

 Phillip Chen (State Assembly
59th District)

3.

 Janice Hahn (Los Angeles County
4th District Supervisor)

4.

 Josh Newman (29th Senate
District)

5.

 City Council (City of Rancho
Cucamonga)

6.

 Young Kim (U.S. Congress
Member 40th District)

7.

Politician Recognitions

Announcements
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